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LEAvers’ Mass 
We can’t believe it is nearly the end of the school 

year and that we will have to say goodbye to our 

fantastic year 6. 

Fr William will celebrate mass for our children on 

Wednesday morning at 9.30am. Parents of the 

children are welcome to join us as we thank God 

for the sheer brilliance of our year 6. 

For those who cannot join us, mass will be live 

streamed and available on Our Lady of Lourdes 

and St Peter Chanel’s YouTube and Facebook 

pages. 

 

 

 

What a busy couple of weeks we have had since our last newsletter. We’ve been sporty, 

met new teachers, created a fashion extravaganza on the beach, cycled, had virtual Y7 

transition and celebrated mass for a number of our children who have made their Holy 

Communion. Just three more days to go until the summer holidays but there’s still lots 

going on! 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Keep safe and God Bless 

 

nearly summER!  
 

T 
 

Baby News: 

We are so excited to be able to share the news 

that we have a new member of our extended 

Endsleigh family. Miss Fenton has had a beautiful 

baby girl called Ella. She is absolutely perfect and 

we are all looking forward to meeting her as soon 

as we can.  

Congratulations Miss Fenton and welcome to the 

world Ella x 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Celebration 

Some of our children have celebrated making 

their first Holy Communion, either this year or 

last. It was a lovely mass and a joy to share in. 

 



  

Facebook and Twitter  

Contacts 
If you need to contact school with                         

regards to SEND, please ask for Mrs Ryan 

(SENDCo) or Mr Fox. 

Any safeguarding issues or concerns should 

be passed on to Mrs Bentley (Safeguarding 

Lead) 

Thank you 

 

Website 

www.ehchull.org 

Find us on Twitter 

and Facebook 

next year 
We have had a number of parents asking us about 
arrangements for the return of school in regard to 

starting and finishing times. 

As you are only too aware, the government 
guidelines are prone to changing so at the present 
time we are unsure of exactly what September will 

look like. 

We will update you during the holidays. 

 

What we do know is that children will be able to 
come to school in PE kits on their PE days. 

However, we do ask that children wear correct kit - 
black shorts, leggings or tracksuit bottoms and a 
white T-Shirt. A black sports top can be worn in 

cold weather. Plain trainers should be worn. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Regular readers 
Well done to all of our children who have been 

really conscientious readers this term. 

They will have their treat on Tuesday 
afternoon. 

Please ensure the office know of any allergies 
- thank you. 
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The Sun has got 
his hat on 

so could you please ensure that your child 
has theirs on too. 

As we enter the final week, we will certainly 
be taking advantage of the sun so please can 

your child/ren come to school with a 

• sunhat  

• sun cream (unless they have all day 
cream on) 

• water 

. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last day of term - Wednesday 21st July 
 

 

 


